

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 15, 2003

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Kristy Doud 1525 S. 100th St. West Allis, WI 53214

Dear Ms. Doud:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 1, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 15, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council voted to refer your application back to the Committee, based upon your request.

You will be notified when your application is scheduled for a hearing.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

File021404

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 15, 2003

Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

Kathleen Rea 5501 W. Greenfield Ave., #1 West Allis, WI 53214

Dear Ms. Rea:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 1, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 15, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 15, 2003

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Joseph Ziemienski 6207 W. Mitchell St. West Allis, WI 53214

Dear Mr. Ziemienski:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 1, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 15, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 15, 2003

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Vanessa Brown 3071 S. Wentworth Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Ms. Brown:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 1, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 15, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney File021404



Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 15, 2003

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Monique Clark 5137 N. Lovers Lane #D Milwaukee, WI 53225

Dear Ms. Clark:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 1, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 15, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 15, 2003

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Ashraf Hamdan 427 E. Center St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Hamdan:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 1, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, July 15, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Administration Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Office of the City Clerk
Council Services Division

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

July 15, 2003

Jamal Ghannam 4133 S. 51st St. Milwaukee, WI 53220

Dear Mr. Ghannam:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 1, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 3177 N. 29th St. ("US Food") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, July 15, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney's Office

CCFN 021404



Office of the City Clerk
Council Services Division

Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

July 15, 2003

Julio Puma 2901 S. 8th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Puma:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 1, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 2901 S. 8th St. ("Dave's Grocery & Beer") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon a concentration of alcohol beverage outlets in the vicinity of the location for which you were seeking a license.

On Tuesday, July 15, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation City Clerk's Office – License Division

City Attorney's Office

CCFN 021404



Office of the City Clerk Council Services Division Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

July 15, 2003

Devon Brown 6429 N. 42nd St. Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Ms. Brown:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, July 1, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your applications for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) licenses for the premises at 7155 N. 43rd St. ("Conversations") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon a belief that the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood would be impaired by the granting of these licenses at this location.

On Tuesday, July 15, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation City Clerk's Office – License Division

City Attorney's Office

CCFN 021404